## Avonworth Primary Center

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

We do appreciate your wish to bring in treats to recognize birthdays and special occasions. Due to the number of life threatening food allergies and our commitment to improve health and wellness, edible treats of any kind are not permitted. If you would like to send in a non-edible treat, please contact the homeroom teacher.

See below for some good suggestions!

School supplies	Action Items	Toys	Miscellaneous Items
★ Pencils	★ Jump ropes	★ Yo-yos	★ Shoe laces
★ Pencil sharpeners	★ Pedometers	★ Slinkys®	★ Magnets
★ Markers	★ Water bottles	★ Jacks	★ Crazy straws
★ Erasers	★ Frisbees®	★ Silly Putty®	★ Key chains
★ Bookmarks	★ NERF® balls	★ Bubble fluid & wands	★ Magnifying glasses
★ Rulers	★ Sports wrist- or headbands	★ Stuffed animals	★ Wristbands
★ Stickers	★ Rubber balls	★ Marbles	★ Carabineers
★ Post-it® notes	★ Hacky Sacks®	★ Spinning tops	
★ Crayons	,	★ Finger puppets	
★ Stamps		★ Stress toys/balls	
★ Notebooks			

Exceptions to this are the 3 scheduled parties (Halloween, Christmas, Valentines Day)

## See guidelines below:

- 1. Treats should only be brought in when requested for scheduled parties. Permitted foods may vary from classroom to classroom based upon student health issues.
- 2. Scheduled parties will be announced by classroom teachers.
- 3. Treats will be served after the lunch period or at the end of the day when possible.